
 

Announcement 

June 20, 2016 

Cindy Sherba has accepted the position for Director of Patient Care, Unity Center and will start on 

August 1. 

Cindy has 30 years of acute care behavioral health experience, and 27 years of hospital management 

experience. Cindy has a BSN, a certificate in Health Care Leadership, and is enrolled to start a masters in 

Leadership and Education in Nursing at Northwest Nazarene University this fall. She accumulates 20 

years leading acute care mental health in Oregon and has had an active voice in the MH system 

development both county and statewide.  Cindy has worked in the development of several parts of 

Oregon’s behavioral health care regulation. Cindy brings a strong background in interdisciplinary 

academic education at OHSU and provides a comprehensive understanding of the role of psychiatric 

services for patients suffering from a mental health crisis. Cindy has been a leader in creating the Unity 

vision and developing the project since December 2013. Cindy supports a compassionate and innovative 

care model for psychiatry.  

 


